Nondiscrimination Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Some Health Care entities who operate a health program or activity and receive federal financial assistance from the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) for any part of that program or activity are required to comply with Section 1557 of the Affordable Care Act. This section requires the posting of a nondiscrimination statement, along with a notice about nondiscrimination and accessibility requirements in their offices. The links below provide sample notices and Section 1557 training materials:
· Model Notice of Nondiscrimination in English and Translated Versions: https://www.hhs.gov/civil-rights/for-individuals/section-1557/translated-resources/index.html
· 
· [bookmark: https://www.hhs.gov/civil-rights/for-pro]Training Materials for Section 1557: https://www.hhs.gov/civil-rights/for-providers/training/index.html
